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Information for the record. There is a potential amendment to the proposal (see the P:NW letter) that
would involve institutional sites in single dwelling zones - which are typically religious institutions.
The attached file is a list of known institutional sites in single dwelling zones (RF-R2.5). This file
documents that such sites are found throughout the City, and provides evidence of the number of
such sites.
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